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CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the KPB system. Please use caution when
responding or providing information. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender, know the content is safe and were expecting the communication.

Received a notice of subdivision for Green Forest Subdivision Carew Addition. KPB File
2021 - 106

On the survey drawing it incorrectly names Georgine lake abutting this land. 

Maybe have your surveyor look at a map before incorrectly naming lakes. Poor reflection
on the surveyors if they don't know where they are and what they're looking at.

I am not against what they want to do in any way shape or form.  

Just do not like official documents being incorrect.

Larry Stearns
51710 Koala Ln - right on Georgine Lake.  Georgine's homestead cabin to be specific.
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